Challenge School will be accepting applications for the 2014-2015 school-year from residents of Cherry Creek School District only between November 4, 2013 and January 28, 2014.  Challenge is a K–8 magnet program in CCSD designed to meet the needs of academically advanced and highly motivated students.  Applications and information are available on the school’s website at http://www.cherrycreekschools.org/Schools/Challenge/Pages/Get-Started.aspx   
             Complete applications are due by 4 p.m. January 28, 2014.
Tours (for adults only) are available on select days at 9 a.m.  View full calendar on the website.   Determine the date that works for you and 
sign up by calling Challenge at 720-747-2100.                 Thank You
